
Logan-Hocking County District Library
Logan (740)-385-2348

Laurelville (740)-332-4700
Dear Parents,
Your children are invited to join the 2024 Summer Reading Program and attend
the fun programs and events we are planning for children entering grades K-6.
This summer’s theme is “Adventure Begins at Your Library.” The programs are
FREE, and will be presented in person at the Logan Library @ 10:00 AM and the
Laurelville Branch shelter house @ 1:00 PM. 

The public library cares about your children and has planned programs and prize
incentives to keep them reading and learning all summer. Have your child read for
20 minutes a day, 6 days = 2 hours a week or have someone read to them, and they
can earn prizes each week. You track the time spent reading using the paper
reading log provided by the Library after you turn in your registration. ALL
children who are participating need to be registered at the library branch they will
be attending at! Children who join the library's summer program read to succeed,
keeping their minds active and enter school in the fall ready to learn! 

The Summer Reading Program is an eight (8) week program beginning
Wednesday, June 5, 2024. Your child is invited to participate in a weekly program
where they will hear special speakers and participate in activities. A detailed list of
the weekly programs is available at your library branch. Please arrive 10 minutes
early so your children’s reading log can be stamped and receive their weekly
reading prize. Parents are required to stay with children younger than 12 years old
during the programs. Program attendance is not required to earn prizes but is
encouraged. Also, every Wednesday children can receive a free sack lunch at the
library! The meals are provided by HAPCAP. Please stop in or contact your library
branch for more questions!
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